
PARKS AND RECREATION MEETING 

OCTOBER 13, 2016  9:00 AM  TOWN OFFICE 

 

PRESENT:  Donna Porter, Marcia Wellnitz, Jill Karlsson, and Linda Clark and Mary Krook.  

Absent:  Susan Pagnucci. 

The meeting was called to order at 9:06. There was verification of posting and roll call. 

Motion to approve and dispense with reading last month’s minutes.  MK/LC  (C) 

We discussed the things that we want in the budget and what we plan to do in the coming year. 

Jill brought up what we have talked about before which was a new sign that can be changed to 

reflect meetings or activities going on in the town.  We also discussed re-surfacing the 

basketball court which did not get done this year as we had hoped.  The  fence has been fixed 

on the skating rink but that will need to be painted next year.  It was suggested that the ski trail 

needs to be checked and tracked more often.  We would also like to plant a couple more trees 

in the park.  We have talked for a few years of at least getting a path around the perimeter of 

the park.  And someone suggested that the warming house should be re-painted and see if any 

other maintenance needs to be done.  

We then decided to put these in order of what we thought should get done first. 

1.) Activity sign 

2.) Path around the park 

3.) Re-surface basketball court 

4.) New trees in park 

5.) Paint fence on skating rink 

6.) Check for maintenance and paint warming house 

7.) Better checking of ski trail 

Motion was made to adjourn at 10:30 by Linda and Jill.  (C) 

Respectfully submitted by Marcia Wellnitz, Secretary 


